
New Bedford family seeks the
public’s  help  in  finding
missing 14-year old
“Please be on the lookout for my nephew Freddie. He is 14 yrs
old,  5’10”  155lb  has  brown  hair,  hazel  eyes  and  a  thin
muscular build. He has been missing from New Bedford since
2/4/2020.

Please share and have others share he needs to be found.
Freddie, if you see this so many are worried about you. Call
someone, anyone, or come see auntie. We want to know you are
safe. I know it’s tough right now but nothing is forever. This
too shall pass buddy. It’s never too late to right a wrong, or
fix things.”

If you see Freddie or have information about his whereabouts,
please contact the New Bedford Police or Christy Brasill at
774-526-7887.
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